
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 8, 2021 
 
 
Dear Senate Finance and Taxation Committee, 
 
 
Madam Chair Bell and members of the Senate Finance and Taxation Committee, Family Policy 
Alliance of North Dakota would like to formally indicate its support of House Bill 1281. It is our 
firm belief that legislation which provides incentives for school choice ultimately benefits all 
North Dakota families and their children. This bill will continue the positive strides taken in this 
direction last legislative session and will further expand support for educational opportunities.  
For these reasons, we respectfully ask for a “DO PASS” committee recommendation on HB1281. 
 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 

 
Mark Jorritsma 
Executive Director 
Lobbyist #147 

 


